

Date: 15.06.2022

## ANNUAL REPORT OF ANTI-RAGGING COMMITTEE FOR THE ACADEMIC YEAR 2021-2022

In accordance with the policy, Anti-Ragging committee meetings are held twice a year. Should any grievances arise between scheduled meetings, an immediate meeting will be arranged with the committee members. The dates for the Anti-Ragging committee meetings held are as follows:

S.No	Date of the Meeting
1	30.09.2021
2	06.01.2022

- During the introductory session, Dr. L. Chinnappa, Chair of the Anti-Ragging Committee, detailed the roles of each member in managing ragging complaints and highlighted the committee's mission to ensure a safe and welcoming environment for students.
- Anti-Ragging signage and posters were strategically placed across the campus, including in the cafeteria, classroom corridors, restrooms, and canteens. Vigilance officers conducted surprise inspections throughout the university, covering hostels and buses, with no ragging incidents reported.
- Additionally, the committee verified that all students and parents had submitted the required anti-ragging affidavits. On December 2, 2021, an anti-ragging awareness program was held to further educate and engage the campus community.
- Details of any grievances raised during the academic year are outlined below:

Committee	Grievances Raised  0	Resolved  Nil, as no grievances were raised during this academic year.	Grievances Yet to be Resolved
Anti Ragging Committee			

This academic year, no grievances were reported because of the strict vigilance system and the efficient awareness program. All students are guaranteed a safe and supportive atmosphere thanks to the proactive steps and educational initiatives that successfully prevented any difficulties linked to ragging.

CHAIRPERSON

PRIST Deemed to be University (U/s 3 of the UGC Act.1956)
Vallam, THANJAVUR-613 403.

